
 

 

 

 

 
 

9th February 2018  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have recently had a number of complaints from local residents in relation to parking. The 
issues are occurring mainly during our nursery drop off and pick up times. Whilst we appreciate 
that there is an on-going issue with parking in the area, local residents have asked that we 
please support them by doing the following: 
 

 ensuring driveways are not blocked even if you feel you will only be a short time 

 parking a safe distance away from junctions 

 ensuring there is a large enough space left on the pavement for pedestrians to safely 
walk past, also taking into account that some of these families will have large buggies. 

 
We would be really grateful if you could be mindful of these when dropping off and picking up 
your children.  
 

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 
 

Mrs Jenny Martin  
Headteacher  


